
 

Everyone is invited to our AGM 

on Monday 2nd July.  Please 

come along  as it is an            

opportunity to raise any       

concerns or express any ideas 

you have about living in our 

lovely  Oversley Green.  
 

 

 

 

 

The rain held off, thankfully, and      

everyone joined in lustily with the   

Christmas songs and carols. The mince pies 

and mulled wine went down well, once again 

and thanks must go to Denis and Margaret 

Woodhams for hosting and to Mike Gittus 

for keeping the evening running smoothly. 

The band turned out in force and were 

excellent as usual. Father Christmas made 

a visit, to the delight of the children and 

then returned to the North Pole to get 

ready for the big day. 

And thanks  to all the helpers who made 

the event a great success. 
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Would you like your 

newsletter emailed to 

you in future?  

Then email me at 

alex_s@dsl.pipex.com 

and I will add you to 

the distribution list.  

Spring Planting 

STOP PRESS 

Next OGRA meeting 

May 21st 

Please contact Secretary on 

01789763901 if you wish to 

have an item discussed. 

After the “Beast from the East” lets hope for some warmth from a guest from the west! 

 
Last November a sackful of daffodil bulbs were planted along the Old Stratford Road 
in amongst the new hedging plants, behind the new houses.  Happily these have 
started to make a cheery appearance. Hopefully they will have survived the snow.   
 

Once again the committee organised a 
Christmas tree shredding service after the  
New year. About 10-12 trees were brought 
by grateful Oversley and Alcester residents. 
It is hoped that this will be an annual 
event.  

Christmas Tree shredding 

 Oversley Green Open Gardens 

An Open Gardens event, here in Oversley Green, is being 

planned for Sunday 8th July 2018. Are you  willing to open 
your garden? Big or small, courtyard or terraced, front or 

back we would love for you to participate. We already have 

about 8 gardens on our list but would  be grateful for a few 

more. If you would like to join in, or would like to know 

more details, please email or phone Mary Nash on 
01789762169  marynash779@googlemail.com or 

Rachel Newitt  on 01789764781 

rachey.newitt1@btinternet.com 

 

 


